Office OrderNo. 059
Series of 2019

CFO PREPARATION FOR THE GADTIMPALA 2018 VALIDATION

The Commission on Filipinos Overseas was shortlisted by the Philippine Commission
on Women (PCW) for the GADtimpala 2018 under the category of Outstanding
Gender-Responsive Government Agency. GADtimpala stands for Gender and

Development Transformation & Institutionalization through Mainstreaming of
Programs, Agenda, Linkages & Advocacies.

The GADtimpala aims to recognize deserving national government agencies for their
outstanding achievement and performance in mainstreaming gender in the
bureaucracy, upholding the rights of women and effective implementation of gender
responsive programs. It also recognizes the innovativeness and gender-
responsiveness of the agencies’ programs or projects that contribute to gender

equality and women's empowerment, especially those that have made impacts on the
lives of women.

For this purpose, the PCW will conduct Key Informant Interviews (Klls) on May 21,
2019, Tuesday at 8:30 am to 5:00 pm at the CFO Main Office. The Klls will validate
the Gender Mainstreaming and Evaluation Framework (GMEF) scores relative to the

agency's GAD policies, capacity developments, mechanisms, programs, activities,
and projects.

In view of the foregoing, the following members of the CFO’s GAD Focal Point System
(GFPS) are required to participate in the following activities:

1. CFO-GFPS Preparatory Meeting
20 May 2019; 1:00 pm — 4:00 pm; Venue: 6™ Floor Boardroom

2, CFO-GFPS Key Informant Interviews
21 May; 8:00 am - 5:00 pm; Venue: 9t Floor Citigold |

GFPS Executive Committee: Maria Regina Angela G. Galias (Chair)
Rodrigo V. Garcia, Jr. (Vice Chair)
Marita D. Apattad
vy D. Miravalles
Allen Dennis T. Pulma
Michael A. Apattad
Eumarlo M. Tolosa

GFPS Technical Working Group: Candelario R. Garcia
Evangeline C. Nepomuceno
Warner A. Dawal
Janet B. Ramos
Paul Vincent U. Avecilla
Erwin Paul S. Cristobal
Rosemarie V. Juan
Troy D. Agcanas




Additional Representatives: Atty. Xerxes E. Cortel (OSEC representative)
Jenny Rose A. Gomez (OED representative)

The Chair of the GFPS ExeCom is hereby authorized to provide further and necessary
instructions that may be deemed essential in the validation process of the PCW.

UNDERSECRETARY\ASTRAVEL P. NA!KV
Executive Director

14 May 2019




